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 Reader’s Survey 

Help Us to Serve You Better! We Value Your Opinion.  
Can you please take a moment to fill out a short survey telling us what you think about our newsletter? 
This feedback is important, as it will help us to decide the future news coverage. We do appreciate your 
time and your answers.  We will release the results later this fall.  

You can send the survey back to us by fax, e-mail, or postal mail. If you fax, remember to fax each side:   

National Center on Elder Abuse � 1201 15th Street, NW, Suite 350 � Washington, DC 20005 
fax: (202) 898-2583    e-mail: ncea@nasua.org 

1. How do you rate the quality of the NCEA Newsletter? 

�  Excellent 

�  Very good 

�  Fair 

�  Poor 

2. When you receive the NCEA Newsletter, which of the following statements best 
describes what you most often do? 

� Throw it away 

�  Glance at some items 

�  Read half of it 

�  Read most of it 

�  Read each article 

�  Pass it onto others 

3. Which parts of the newsletter do you find particularly useful? 

a. Legislation & Policy 

� Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
b. Promising Practices  

� Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
c. NCEA Partner News  

� Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
d. On the Front Lines: State Facts & Stats  

� Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
        e. In the Eye of the Media 

       � Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
f. Calendar/Coming events 

� Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
       g. Research & Scholarship 

      � Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read  
      h. News Briefs  

      � Excellent  � Very good  �  Fair  �  Poor  �  Don’t read                      

                                                                                                 Just a few more questions! Please turn over to complete.  
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4. Over all, would you say the  
       Newsletter is:  

� Just right 

� Too short 

� Too long  

5. Looking over this issue, would you  
       say the article length is: 

� Just right 

� Too short 

� Too long  

6. Is there anything you’d like to see  
       more of in future editions of  
       our Newsletter? 
 

 

  

 

7 . Is there anything you would prefer  
        not to see in future editions?  

 

 

 

 

8. If given the option, would you prefer  
       to have the newsletter sent by e -mail? 

�  Yes            � No 

9. Other comments: 

 

 

 

 

10. A little about you: What’s your work 
environment? 

      � Adult protection 

      � Area agency on aging 

      � Criminal justice 

      � Federal government 

      � Law enforcement 

      � Legal services 

      � Local government 

      � Long term care 

      �Medicine/health care 

      � National organization 

      � Non-profit local agency 

      � Ombudsman 

      � Private sector 

      � Research  

      � State government 

      � Student 

      � University professor 

      � Victim assistance 

      � Other (please specify) 

 

 

Thank you for your feedback.  

 

     National Center on Elder Abuse 
     201 15th Street, NW, Suite 350 
     Washington, DC 20005 
     Ph: (202) 898-2578 
     Fax: (202) 898-2583 
     E-mail: ncea@nasua.org 
     Web: www.elderabusecenter.org 
 

 

 


